
 
 

 

Dear Family, 

We would like to extend our sincerest condolences on the loss of your baby. We understand that 
this is an incredibly challenging time for you and our thoughts are with you during this 
heartbreaking experience. Our goal is to support you according to your wishes and needs. We 
have attached the following guide to help you in making decisions about your baby. 

The following options and suggestions are a guide that can be adjusted at any time. You may not 
have an answer for everything at this time and that is fine. We will help clarify and provide you with 
specific information about what is available, provide you with more information and assist in 
meeting your needs. 

Please know that you are in our thoughts and prayers. If there is anything we can do to help, please 
do not hesitate to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

Your Healthcare Team 

 

 

  

 


